Trail Report – July, 2018
We are extremely pleased to report this month on the extensive work that has taken place on the trails during the past month. For this we owe enormous thanks to Tom Garbett and Mike Santoianni. Tom is the owner of  trucks and Bobcats and backhoes through his company, Site Work. He offered the equipment, and manpower to, first of all, clear fallen trees from the trails, and, secondly, spread wood chips on the trails. The chips keep grass and weeds from growing, and also keep insects and ticks away. Walking on the trails, even in the summer except for the very hot, humid days, is a very pleasant experience.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We also have a good trail map now. Graphic artist Kimberly Breiland has reworked our old bridle trail map, and copies will be available for all residents at the Village office. (distribute copies at the meeting if Debbie has had time to print some)
Trail maintenance is an ongoing project, as trees and limbs fall on the trees periodically during storms. Who knows what happened, even yesterday? We would like to ask residents to report to us any areas that need attention.
Thank you, and enjoy your hikes!
Sally Sonne

